AIESEC Y8

To whomsoever, it may concern

21st February, 2020
Subject: Letter of Recommendation
Dear Sir/Madam,

Through this letter, I'd like to inform you that Sarath Kishore Ramesh has
taken part in the Global Entrepreneur Internship located in Egypt from
01/01/20 to 04/02/20.

The internship experience involves working on Business Development
Projects, imparting skills, developing leadership, critical thinking,
communication among other skills. We believe that Sarath Kishore
Ramesh has gone through international exposure and has readily
developed these skills.

Present in over 1800 universities in 125 countries and territories,
AIESEC, the world's largest organisation, is the international platform for
young people to discover and develop their potential so as to have a
positive impact in society. Towards this aim, we run more than 700
conferences, provide 20,000 cultural exchange experiences and offer
over 10,000 leadership opportunities each year.

Thanking you,
fesDocr

Kruti Damani,
Vice President | Outgoing Global Entrepreneur

AIESEC in Chennai





